
From: Public Engagement at City of New Westminster
To: External-Clerks; External-Dev Feedback
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 102 Seventh Avenue Ravendog completed Comments for Public Hearing
Date: Friday, March 25, 2022 1:10:45 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Ravendog just submitted the survey Comments for Public Hearing with the responses below.

Leave your feedback

I strongly support the addition of gentle density and additional family housing in our
neighbourhood.

OPTIONAL: Please share your postal code 
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